June 12, 2024

Cindy Gustafson, Chairperson, Placer County LAFCO
Michelle McIntyre, Executive Director, Placer County LAFCO

Dear Cindy and Michelle,

In December 2024, I will no longer be on the Truckee Tahoe Airport Board since my term is over then and I am not running for reelection. My LAFCO position expires when I am off the Airport Board.

Given all the work being done at Placer County LAFCO during the rest of the year, I believe that this Special District seat should be occupied by a longer-term person.

Therefore, I hereby resign from Placer County LAFCO effectively immediately.

Sincerely,

**Rick Stephens** 

**Director, Truckee Tahoe Airport Board**